
Apr 17, 2022

The Civil Engineering faculty members attend the Third MENA
Desalination Projects Forum

The program of civil Engineering, represented by Prof. Mohammad Alhassan, Dr. Omayma
Mukhtar and Eng. Esraa Hijah, attended the Third MENA Desalination Projects Forum in Abu
Dhabi, to discuss the future of the region’s desalination sector, key upcoming mega projects,
and national sustainability visions driving the region’s 2030 water agendas.

This forum is the largest Desalination conference and exhibition in the MENA region where
400+ regional and international stakeholders from ministries, government authorities,
municipalities, consultants, contractors, and solution providers gather under one roof.

Press Release Link

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

https://aau.ac.ae/en/news/2022/the-civil-engineering-faculty-members-attend-the-third-mena-desalination-projects-forum
http://www.tcpdf.org

